
South Africa’s Statement
South Africa became a pathfinding country in 2017.  As part of the Together to 

#EndViolence Solutions Summit series, the Department of Social Development 

of South Africa has made commitments to end violence against children and 

issued the Leaders Statement. 

Key highlights from the Leaders statement are as follows: 

State-wide recognition and prioritization of adequately resourced measures 

to resolve the inequities, vulnerabilities and risks that provide fertile ground 

for endemic levels of violence and other violations of children’s rights.

Creation of a national movement for children and their protection, with 

participation from children themselves, through strong child-centered,  

rights-based advocacy.

Creation of strong global alliances with and between African member  

states to tackle common historical and emerging risks such as trafficking  

and online exploitation.

1.

2.

3.








